
 

 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros, on behalf of the 

Venezuelan Government and People strongly condemns and rejects the terrorist attack committed 

against the electoral headquarters of the Justice and Development Party (AKP) in the city of Suruç, 

Republic of Turkey, yesterday June 14th, 2018.      

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela sincerely shares the grief of the families and friends of the 

victims of such regrettable event, as well as it sympathizes with the Turkish People and 

Government, hoping for the prompt recovery of the wounded.     

 It is profoundly condemnable the loss of human lives as a result of terrorist hatred and violence, 

which seeks to affect the electoral process of June 24th, an event that will bring important 

progress to the Turkish democracy. Therefore, the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reaffirms its 

unequivocal will to promote peace and healthy coexistence between the nations and Peoples of 

the world. Likewise, it reiterates its commitment to peace and respect for life, as highest standards 

of its constitutional Rule of Law.     

The Venezuelan Government strongly rejects terrorism in all its forms and urges once more to 

urgently seek for a comprehensive solution to the terrible scourge of organized terrorism, which 

represents a serious offence against mankind.      

Caracas, June 15th, 2018 


